
 

 

 
 
Join our campaign to advocate for additional resources for the Phoenix Fire Department! 
 
If you live in the City of Phoenix and believe that more priority should be placed on adding 
fire trucks and ambulances to our city, you can help by respectfully communicating your 
concerns to your city council representative. 
 
Below, you'll find QR codes and links to help you: 

• Identify your council district 
• Find the email of your council representative 
• Access an example letter with data and specific needs 

 
Thank you for your time and for helping us spread awareness about the challenges facing 
the Phoenix Fire Department. Together, we can make a difference in our community's 
safety 
 
Find your Council District 
https://www.phoenix.gov/district6/whats-my-council-district 
 
Council Members Emails 
https://www.phoenix.gov/cityclerksite/Documents/CouncilMap_with%20photos.pdf 
 
Resident Letter to Council 
https://cdn.shopify.com/s/files/1/1698/0473/files/Forum_Letter.docx?v=1711054267 
 

              


